
 
 

December 12, 2024 

Peter Freedman 
AuPt Industries LLC 
PO Box 1424 
Edwards, CO 81632 

 
RE: West Side Placer – File No. M-2016-081, Permit Conversion (CN-2), Incompleteness Notice 
 
Dear Peter Freedman: 

On November 27, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 110(2) Hard Rock 
Reclamation Permit Conversion application for the West Side Placer, which is located in Moffat County. 
Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following additional information must 
be received before the Division can consider your application complete and technical review can begin. 
Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of December 12, 2024. 

 
APPLICATION FORM:  
 

1. Responsibilities as a Permittee: On page six, question 10 was initialed. The question does not 
require initials unless the permit is a joint venture or partnership operation. As far as the Division is 
aware this is not the case for this application. Please indicate “N/A” for the question. Please submit 
a replacement page 6 of the application form. 
 

2. Certification: Provide a corporate seal on the certification page of the conversion application or 
write “No Seal”. Please provide a revised Page 8 of the application.   

 
3. Affidavit of Posting Notice Signs On-Site: This Exhibit has not been signed or notarized.  

 
You have sixty (60) days from December 12, 2024 to submit all necessary documents that the Division needs 
for the application to be considered filed. If, at the end of the sixty day period, the application has not been 
determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny the application and terminate the application file. 

This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your application. 
The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of 
the Act after submittal of all required items. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 868-7757, or by email at 
Hunter.ridley@state.co.us. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Hunter C. Ridley 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

  CC: Zach Trujillo, DRMS 
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